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Sarah Leach

From: Nancy Bozzato
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 5:31 PM
To: Holly Willford; Curtis Thompson; Sarah Leach
Subject: Fwd: Committee of Adjustment File A27/2020P - 571 Roland Road, Pelham

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Callum Shedden  
Date: October 28, 2020 at 5:11:25 PM EDT 
To: Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca> 
Cc: "Faye Shedden  
Subject: Committee of Adjustment File A27/2020P - 571 Roland Road, Pelham 

  
Dear Ms. Bozzato 

  
I along with my wife Faye are the owners of  Roland Road, being the property 
immediately to the west of the subject property. 
  
I am writing this email to indicate our full support for the minor variance 
requested by our neighbor.  The variance will have no negative impacts on 
anyone residing on Roland Road. The existing home is a very nice older farm 
house which will be made even better by proposed wrap-around porch. 

  
Sincerely 

 
Callum and Faye Shedden 

Daniel & Partners  LLP 
L A W Y E R S 
39 Queen Street, P.O. Box 24022 
St. Catharines ON  L2R 7P7  Canada 
Tel: 905-688-9411  Fax: 905-688-5747 
www.niagaralaw.ca 
  
This e-mail communication is CONFIDENTIAL AND 
LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify me at the telephone number 
shown above or by return e-mail and delete this 
communication and any copy immediately. Thank 
you. 

 

 

 


